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Citizens recover their stolen property at San Diego Police Department’s 

Northeastern Division 

 The San Diego Police Department’s Northeastern Division will have two citizens recovering their 

property after recent thefts in the area. Detectives are still working on the investigations but are 

allowing citizens, who have been identified as victims, to pick up their property. The citizens will 

be available to speak about their experiences working with the police to recover their prized 

possessions. 

WHAT: Theft victims will go to SDPD Northeastern Division to identify and recover their 

stolen property. 

WHEN: May 20th, 2016 at 12:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Northeastern Division Substation, 13396 Salmon River Road, San Diego, CA 92129 

CONTACT: For more information contact: Lt. Christian Sharp at (858)-538-8040 or Acting 

Detective Arthur Cameron at (858)-538-8012 
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